
Municipalities work with unions to tackle social 
dumping

 Norway 

The Fagforbundet public service union reports that over a third of the country's 
municipalities have adopted a variety of measures to reduce the risk of social 
dumping. These include requirements to employ permanent employees, for pay and 
working conditions that correspond to the sector agreement in the industry and 
specific numbers of skilled workers and trainees. They also cover tax matters and 
the prohibition of cash payments, limits on the number of subcontractors, regular 
monitoring of contracts and the right of local authorities to audit the contractor and 
sub-contractors.
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